
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

20 October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Science Timetable Changes 

 

As part of our continued commitment to improving outcomes for all students in Science I am 

writing to inform you that after half term we will be restructuring how the Science curriculum is 

delivered. 

Students will remain in the same Science class for the moment, however, most will now have 

two Science teachers who will share the lessons between them.  This will allow our staff to 

teach in their Biology, Chemistry or Physics specialism and provide students with deeper 

contextual understanding of the content being taught. 

We will also be providing students with one extra science lesson over the fortnight to focus on 

deeper learning, Science skills and revision.  This change has already been introduced in Year 

10 to great success, and is further supported by current pedagogical thinking both in Hampshire 

and nationally. 

If you have any further questions please contact me via email: general@thehambleschool.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Bateman 

Head of Science 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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